
Iowa Department of Education, December 2017 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – UNION COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
Pursuant to Chapters 21 and 298A Code of Iowa, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a 
public hearing will be held by Union Community School District, at 200 Adams Street, 
La Porte City, Iowa 50651 at 6:00 p.m. on July 15, 2024 in the High School Board 
Room. This hearing is on a resolution to expend funds from district’s Flexibility Account 
for district employee salaries and benefits. These funds, in the amount of $50,000 that 
were unexpended and unobligated from the Statewide Voluntary Preschool Program 
plus $50,000 that were unexpended and unobligated from the Professional 
Development and also $50,000 that were unexpended and unobligated from the 
Teacher Leadership & Compensation System.  
 
All persons interested are invited to attend this hearing and be heard. Comments may 
be submitted to Diane Roberts, Board Secretary at (319) 342-2674 or email 
d_roberts@union.k12.ia.us by 4:00 p.m. on July 12, 2024.  
 
Published on order of the Union Community School District Board of Directors. 
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